
LED panels for communication  

 

The smooth running of a University requires rapid and efficient dissemination of 

information among its community, administrators, staff and students. An effective 

communication system should; therefore, be an integral part of a University. The old 

“Notice Board” still used in the UoP is an anachronism in a rapidly developing 

“modern” University with an urgent need to present and update an ever – increasing 

volume of data and information. 

   LED panel are used, extensively, in many parts of the world for 

interactive efficient, and effective transfer of information within a working 

community. Unfortunately; however only a handful of faculties in the UoP are known 

to use LED panels for communication. The installation of such panels would, 

undoubtedly prove beneficial to the community as well as the institution. 

   The AAUP, with the support of its members at home and abroad, 

would like to install LED panels at strategic points on the UoP campus (at least two 

monitors for each Faculty). The estimated cost of the proposed project is 

Rs.700,000.00.  


